

We give thanks to God, the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, praying always



Bill & Cheryl Gray

Supporters of Metro Ministries Global Prayer:

for you, Colossians 1:3

Nov 2023

- Thankful for your prayers, support and love through the years.
- Thankful in this Thanksgiving month, we have the privilege to pray for those in missions, ministry, and on the front lines of serving Jesus.



U.S. Missionary Kevin O'Conner captured this picture as Cheryl was praying with his children at the Prayer Siege, Calvary Decatur! No higher calling than to pray an anointing over children: SO THANKFUL!

Pastor Jimmy Hicks, Goodway, shows appreciation for investing in his church through missionary challenge and prayer as we prayed for an awakening.

P.O.Box 317 Mobile, AL 36601 · Bill's cell: (251)379-4960 · Cheryl's cell: (251)379-4959